
 

5.9.23 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

Over the next few days the children will be bringing home their paper reading record along with 

their first reading book. We are moving to a paper based record for this academic year to see if it 

improves the amount of home reading that is recorded each week.  

 

As before, we would like the children to complete at least 3 reads at home each week and for these 

to be recorded in their reading diaries. These are checked each week on a Monday by staff.  

 

At the end of the year we will look at whether the online or paper based records best suited the 

needs of children and families.  

 

Thank you for your ongoing support with this.  

 

Kind regards,  
 

 
  
Rhonda Blakemore  
Headteacher  
 


